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To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  

 

From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

 

Date: July 20, 2021 

 

Re:   Central Office Renovation Abatement Change Order 

 

I would like to request adding Central Office Renovation Abatement Change Order 

as an agenda item to the July 26, 2021 Committee of the Whole meeting. As you 

recall, Global Green was awarded the contract for abatement of the Central Office 

Administration Building’s renovation project. Once work began, nearly 3,000 square 

feet of additional tile in the west building was required to be removed. This was not 

found in the original walkthrough because the tile in question was underneath 

another layer of tile which, in turn, was also under a layer of carpet. The asbestos 

tile found and removed was beyond the original scope and necessitates additional 

funds to be approved by the Board.  Attached is the quote from Global Green in the 

amount of $20,560.00 for the work that was done. 

 

Please add this as an agenda item for July 26, 2021 and contact me if you have 

any questions. Thank you.  

 

 Attachment 
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c: Board of Education 
 


